
What Will Your Chapter Donate to the 

For Our Masonic Youth? 
Grand Lodge Annual Communication 

January 31 – February 1, 2019 
October 2018 

Dear Nebraska Masonic family! 

The Sixteenth Annual “Silent Auction” for our Masonic Youth will be held during the Annual 
Communication in Kearney. The Auction will be held at the Younes Conference Center in Kearney on 
Thursday, January 31 and Friday, February 1, 2019, and we are asking for support from ALL our Nebraska 
Masonic Organizations in donating items. 

Bring your donated items with you to Grand Lodge, or have someone who is attending bring them for 
you.  If you are not able to attend, but would like to make a donation, have your items to the Grand 
Lodge Office in Lincoln by January 25, or get them to us and we will make sure they are taken to Kearney. 

All the money that is raised will be divided among Nebraska youth groups - DeMolay, Rainbow Girls and 
Job’s Daughters.  Our youth organizations are a significant part of our Masonic Family, and taking part in 
this Auction is one way we have of showing our young people and their adult leaders our support. 

There are no specific guidelines for donated items.  In the past we have had an array of items priced 
from $5.00 to several hundred and everything in between. 

The Masonic Family has very generously supported this event in the past and we look forward to your 
continued contributions.  If you have questions, please contact us. 

Let’s come up with some great items again this year!!! 
Fraternally, 
Gene and Judy Wehrbein 
Silent Auction Committee 

8817 Church Rd, Louisville, NE 68037 
(402) 298-8192  gwehrbein@jagwireless.net
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